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Wednesday, 11 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Starfish Swimming Lessons 

 

We will be taking the Starfish class swimming on a Tuesday morning starting Tuesday 31st October 2023. 

This will happen every Tuesday for the next six weeks. There will be no charge for these 6 lessons. The 

last swimming lesson will take place on Tuesday the 5th of December.  

 

Please arrange for your child to be at Brixham’s Admiral Swimming Pool by 9:00 a.m. each Tuesday. This 

Year the School minibus is being shared between the Torbay schools of Connect and at times will be 

booked by the other schools for events. Therefore, your child will need to be dropped to the pool by 

09:00am, as this will give you time to get siblings to school for 8:40am and then up to the pool. If 

your child attends breakfast club, arrangements will be made to take your child to Brixham swimming 

pool. Please speak to the class teacher if your child does attend breakfast club.  

  

The children will not be allowed into the pool building until 8:50am (an adult will be there from 08:40) 

and parents/carers will not be allowed into the building. A member of Eden Park staff will be at the 

entrance for parents/carers if any issues or messages need to be passed on.   

 

The children will return to school on foot or by minibus. No other members of the public will be in the 

building from 9am to 10am.  

 

• Qualified swimming instructors will be responsible for the teaching and safety of the children.   

• Children with long hair need to have their hair tied up and wear a swimming hat. These can be 

purchased at the pool. 

• If your child needs to wear swimming goggles, please tick below giving your permission for them to 

be worn. 

• If for any reason, your child cannot attend the sessions, please speak to your class teacher. 
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If you have any problems please speak to the class teacher in person or via email. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Year 4 Team 

Miss Westlake: ewestlake@eppsa.org.uk  

Miss Kendall: akendall@eppsa.org.uk  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Name of child:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Class:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

My child needs to wear swimming goggles Yes or No (please state)……………………………………………………… 

 

 

Parent name:…………………………………………………………………..Date:…………………………………………………………………… 
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